
 

Week of June 17th, 2022 

Community Events and Activities:  

• The weekend of June 17–19th will see the Ballpark host a wooden
bat tournament for U15 players. The following weekend the
24th-27th is the American Lighthouse classic which features
college teams. Come down and enjoy some competitive baseball
and explore the stadium and the adjoining grounds including a
walking trail and the Community Gardens with the newly installed
Pollinator Garden.

• The Recreation Department 50+ club is sponsoring a trip to
Boothbay Harbor and a clambake on Cabbage Island on June 29th.
The bus leaves OOB at 9AM and returns at 6:30. The $97 fee
covers the transportation, the clambake and gratuities. Call the
Recreation Center at 207-934-0860 to sign up.

• Summer Fireworks on the Beach resume Thursday June 23rd at
9:45! They will continue on Thursdays throughout the summer,
weather permitting.

• For those who walk please remember the track at the High School
is closed until mid August for repairs.

• Did you know if you are over 60 there is a monthly food box
available to you. There is no income eligibility. Please contact Lee
Koenigs at the library, director@ooblibrary.org, to obtain
information.

The Libby Memorial Library:

• Letters for Libby Lobster is the title of the new monthly 
newsletter that will highlight the new books  and programs, as 
well as crafts and more from the Children’s Room. Call the library 
at 207 934-4351 or go to their website to sign up. 

WHAT’S UP OOB?!
Here’s what’s happening in OOB! 

mailto:director@ooblibrary.org


• Summer Reading Program for Kids Kickoff Party is Friday 6/17 at 
1 o’clock.  Come down for activities and crafts and meet our own 
mermaid!

• Starting June 21st adults and teens can play Ocean Bingo. Read a 
book to cover a square and earn a charm for a bracelet or 
keychain. 

Town Governments:  

• The Community-Friendly-Committee will hold a meeting on 
Tuesday, June 28th, at 5 PM in the Town hall Council Chambers.

• Anticipated completion of Infrastructure Repairs along Washington 
Avenue is June 20th

• Parking meters began May 1st and parking  permits are available. 
Permits will no longer be hang tags but instead an electronic scan 
of your license plate will be done to issue  your parking pass. Find 
out more at oobmaine.com or by calling the Town Clerks office. 

Check back next Friday for more happenings and events. 
 Have a great week! 

                  Call 
937-5611

http://00bmaine.com

